
Submitter: Megan Horst 

On Behalf Of: HB2004 

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB2004 

Hello, I support RCV because it enhances democracy. Ranked choice voting creates 

a more reflective democracy - benefitting candidates, elected officials, and most 

importantly: voters. It removes many barriers to entry for new voices running for 

office, and allows them to run (and govern) on the issues they and voters care most 

about.  

Oregon has a history of relatively high voter turnout and policy innovation- let's do it 

again on democracy with RCV! 

 


